
Colbert County Schools 
Called Board Meeting 

March 4, 2022 
 

 The Colbert County Board of Education met on March 4, 2022 at the office of the 
Superintendent to conduct a called, public meeting. The time of the meeting was 3:00 p.m. The 
Meeting was called to order by President Yarber. Board members present were:  Mr. David 
Yarber, President, Mrs. Sandra James, Mr. Thomas Burgess, Mr. Ricky Saint, Mrs. Jackie Witt, 
Mr. Terry Wilhite, CSFO and Superintendent Hand. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and an invocation was held. 
 
 Upon a motion by Member James, seconded by Member Burgess, the agenda was 
approved as presented.  
 
 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended approval to 
employ the following individual.  Member Saint made a motion to approved, seconded by 
Member Burgess.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

Gary Scott Hannah – Health Education/Physical Education Teacher, Colbert Heights 
High School, effective March 9, 2022 

 
 Upon a written recommendation, Superintendent Hand recommended the approval of 
the following employee supplement.  Mrs. James made a motion to approve, seconded by Mrs. 
Witt.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

Gary Scott Hannah – Head Football Coach (227 days), Colbert Heights High School, 
effective March 9, 2022 
 
 With no further business, Member Saint moved that the meeting adjourn, seconded by 
Mrs. Witt.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
             
President, David Yarber    Member, Sandra James 
 
 
  Absent           
Member, Thomas Barnes    Member, Ricky Saint 
 
 
             
Member Thomas Burgess    Member, Jackie Witt 
 
 
      
Secretary, Chris Hand 
 



 
 


